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It?s Week 4 and we are almost a third of the way through Term 4!  We had a great week last 

week with Kinder visits, school mass (Yr3/4?s), playgroup and finishing off on Friday with Cricket 

Blast in Swan Hill.  Thank you to our staff who prepared these events and all those learners 

who took the opportunities presented to them.

Sunday?s Gospel (Mt 22:15-21) challenges us to ?give to Caesar what belongs to Caesar and to 

God what belongs to God.?  This means that we are reminded to balance and fuse the good 

qualities of being honest citizens and committed Catholics in the way we live our lives.  No one 

said being a follower of Jesus was easy! 

This week we begin Monday with our second day of PSGs for Term 4. Thank you to the parents 

who have been able to make these meetings, I know the teachers really appreciate it.  We 

finish the week with a huge Friday!  We have Grandparents and Special Persons day beginning 

with a liturgy in the church at 9:00am.  Following this we have activities planned for 

grandparents/special people to complete with their grandchildren.  And the morning will 

conclude with a morning tea at 10:30am.  A reminder that we are putting together a slideshow 

filled with photos of St Mary?s learners with their grandparents.  Please email a photo to 

Graecen (gcartwright@smcohuna.catholic.edu.au) if you would like it included in this 

presentation (to be shown on Grandparent?s/Special Person?s day).  Following this day, we have 

a special night planned.  Led by the School Advisory Council members, we will host a 

Community Event at the Cohuna Recreation Reserve from 6-9pm.  This night will include Food 

Vans, Coffee/Soft drinks Van, games and activities for the kids, music and a raffle.  The idea is 

to bring the local community together (not just families of St Mary?s learners), to have a good 

time and enjoy each other?s company.  Please spread the word of this event and stress that 

?everyone is welcome.?
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 A PRAYER

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)

Take care and God bless,

We have a lot going on this Friday, so we have decided to move our mid term assembly 

(usually in Week 4) to next Friday - 3rd Nov.

Just a reminder, that In order to ensure we are well planned ahead of the 2024 school 

year, we will have a pupil free day on Fr iday Novem ber  24t h .  Staff will be onsite for a day 

of strategic planning, however no learners are to attend school on this day.  We apologise 

for the inconvenience this ?pupil free day? will cause some families.

Also, attached in this newsletter is the job advertisement for a Learning Support Officer 

position.  We are seeking an enthusiastic, kind and caring individual to join our team in the 

role of supporting learners at our school.  If you, or someone you know, would be suitable 

for this position please apply.
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We want  t o say a big t hank  you t o t he fam il ies for  suppor t ing t he school garden m arket s. We have had 
a great  response, and have raised m oney for  garden soil for  our  garden bed which was donat ed by Leiza 
Mat hers. We w il l  buy som e new seedlings and seeds. Also need m ore soil for  t he garden beds t hat  have 

been donat ed by Jax Taylor  and his fam ily.  We also would l ike t o t hank  all t he children on t he 
sust ainabil i t y t eam , ( ext ra children who just  want  t o get  t heir  hands dir t y)  who have grown t he 
veggies f rom  seed or  seedling t o be sold at  m arket s . Also we have had children drying our  f resh herbs.

( we st i l l  have som e lef t  i f  you would l ike)

The chickens are being looked af t er  by Im ogenThies, and t he grade 6 children. Hopefully we w il l  receive 
m ore eggs for  t heir  ef for t s.

Great  t eam  work  , m akes great  food !

THANK YOU 
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j unior school
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SENI OR SCHOOL

Liam:

This week we wrote haiku, 

limerick and cinquain 

poems. We had specialists 

and did decimals, 

rounding, multiplying and 

subtracting.

Chloe K:

This week we had a lesson on haiku poems with Mrs. Mann and 

even got to try making our own.  Although most of us found this 

challenging we all still gave it a massive go.

In our next class we had an Inquiry lesson where we were split 

into our groups of set design, cast and our awesome band.

We also did some trading which I think was everyone's highlight 

of the week. After our morning trade there were lots of laughs 

throughout the day playing with our fun prizes.

This week we had lots of fun and I can?t wait for next week to 

have even more.

Im ogen - I have enjoyed reading Diary of  a Wim py Kid because it  has jokes and a com edy 

t hem e.

Lot t i - I enjoyed reading Dog Man t he t ail of  t wo k it t ies.?

Scar let t  - I have enjoyed recess and lunch because I get  t o hang around w it h m y f r iends

Jam es - I have enjoyed wr it ing m y persuasive t ext  about  Herm it  Crabs.

Savannah - I have learnt  how  t o w r it e a persuasive piece on why Dragon?s are t he best  

m yt hical creat ure in t he wor ld.
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COMMUNITY NEWS

Call ing all Mo 

growers!
 

Every November I (try to) grow a 
mustache to raise awareness for 
men?s health and wellbeing - 
Movember.  This November I am 
looking for members of our school 
community to join in the fun!  If you 
are interested, this is what you can do 
to help out:

- Take a photo of yourself on Nov 
1st (without a mo) and share it 
with us

- Take a photo of yourself each 
week showing your growth! and 
share it with us

- Allow us to put these photos on 
our school social media

- Everytime someone asks you 
about your ?mo?, ask them two 
questions: ?How are you going?? 
(and really listen to their 
answer).  And ask them ?When 
was the last time you went to 
the doctors for a check up??

I am not wanting you to raise money, 
but I am asking you to raise 
awareness around men?s mental 
health and wellbeing.  
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The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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